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PRESS RELEASE  
Case# 50151750554 

Hillsboro Man Dies in Crash 
 
June 24, 2015—Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a crash where a vehicle left the roadway 
and crashed.  The vehicle was only occupied by the driver who did not survive his injuries.  
 
On June 24, 2015, at 11:45 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies were called to 
NW Jackson School Road, north of NW Evergreen Road outside of Hillsboro concerning a 
single vehicle crash.     

 
Several deputies arrived and discovered a 
1986 Ford Ranger pickup on its side at the 
edge of NW Jackson School Road.  Deputies 
determined that the Ford had been 
southbound on NW Jackson School Road when 
it crashed.  The Ford was reportedly traveling 
at about 60mph when it made an abrupt right 
turn into a large oak tree.  
 
Sheriff’s Deputies found that Patrick Michael 
Conley, 52, from Hillsboro, was the driver.   
He was pronounced deceased at the scene.     
 
Jackson School Road was closed for about two 

hours to gather evidence and document the scene.  Investigators have not determined if 
there are other factors that contributed to this crash.  This case is still under investigation. 
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